
Lehigh Valley Planning Gommission

STEPHEN REPASCH
Chair

JOHN DIACOGIANNIS
Vice Chair

STEVEN GLICKMAN
Treasurer

BECKY A. BRADLEY, AICP
Execut¡ve Director

June 20, 2018

Mr. Michael P. Hanlon, City Clerk
City of Allentown
435 West Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101

RE: Street Vacation Request - Portion of East Hedge Street

Dear Mr. Hanlon:

The Lehigh Valley Planning Commission has reviewed the following proposed street vacation:

-Portion of East Hedge Street located east of North lrving Street which was abandoned
in the relocation of East Hedge Street.

The LVPC offers no comment on this proposal because it has no regional significance and does
not conflict with any transportation improvement plans.

Thank you for forwarding the proposalfor review. Please feelfree to call me if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

' -/'€

Michael Donchez
Senior Transportation Planner


